
Notice to the Public: 

The City of Statham Utility Department is  

planning on performing smoke testing on 

some areas of its sanitary sewer system  

June 12th and June 13th, 2023.  To help pre-

vent smoke from entering homes and busi-

nesses, , please be sure all drains and basins  

(P-Traps) have water in them.   

We apologize for any inconvenience or  

disruption this may cause. 


